From:Emma Burle

Sent:5 Sep 2018 12:03:21 +0100

To:Emma Burle

Subject: FW: Alcohol license application - East Walls Hotel 3 East Row

From: Ravi Dhindsa

Sent: 04 September 2018 20:35

To: Licensing

Subject: Alcohol license application - East Walls Hotel 3 East Row

REF: 13/00349/LAPRE

Dear Sir or Madam,

I have been residing at the above hotel while on an assignment at West Sussex County Council. Over the past couple of months, I have enjoyed staying in the centre of the city without feeling like I am in one. The hotel is beautifully boutique, quiet and tranquil and a home away from home.

The only thing it lacks is the ability for its high end clientele (and  $I \square m$  not being biased) to enjoy a glass of wine or two on the premises. The owners are meticulous about their brand and on the premises 24/7 so the risk of noise or rowdy behaviour is minimal.

As a potential long term guest for the next year - I think it would be a travesty to deny a family run hotel the opportunity to enhance the experience of their guests while enjoying the city. For me, it is not always practical to  $\square pop \square$  out for a drink. Indeed, these days it is unreasonable to expect a guest to do so.

I would be grateful if you could consider this plea from a responsible guest.

Yours sincerely, Ravi Dhindsa

Sent from my iPhone

## LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.